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Dear Shellingford School Family, 
 
Thank you very much for your generous donations towards our Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal.  We 
collected £333.09 to help support families fleeing this devasting conflict. Our day thinking about 
‘What is Peace?’ helped the children reflect on the many definitions of peace, all of which were 
rooted in the notion of people flourishing, co-operation, mutual respect and justice.  I am sure you 
will agree that this was conveyed in the work the children shared with you during our Celebration 
Assemblies: 

  

 
AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS - SUMMER TERM BOOKINGS 
The deadline for booking After-School Clubs is also next Wednesday 6th April.   
Our After-School Clubs are popular, and places do get booked quickly.  This term we had several 
parents contact the school informing us their child no longer wishes to attend their club. We cannot 
admit children onto a club once it is started even if there are places available.  Please only book your 
child/ren onto clubs they are interested in attending.  Thank you for your understanding. 
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Value for the next two weeks: Love 
 

Let all you do be done in love. 
- 1 Corinthians 16:14 

 
 

 

CLASS TRIPS – TUESDAY 26TH APRIL 
 

WARWICK CASTLE (Classes 3 and 4) 
THE VALE AND DOWNLAND MUSEUM (Classes 1 and 2) 

 
A reminder that all classes will be going out on trips the first week back after the Easter 
holidays and therefore the deadline for consent and payment is next Wednesday 6th April.  
We are really looking forward to taking the children out and launching our whole school curriculum 
focus for the summer term on ‘Horrible Histories’. Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 



COVID-19 VACCINATIONS FOR 5 -11 YEAR OLDS 
Healthy 5 - 11 year olds will be offered the COVID-19 vaccine from the beginning of April. 
Vaccinations will take place outside of school, in vaccination centres, pharmacies, GP surgeries and 
walk-in centres. Schools have been informed that parents will receive a letter from the NHS with 
further information on the vaccine. 

 
Just a final reminder that we finish for the Easter holidays on Friday 8th April at 1.30pm and that the 
Summer Term begins on Monday 25th April at 8.45am. 
 
I hope you have a lovely weekend - let us hope some good weather returns soon!  
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 

Judith R Terrell 
 
 

Church Street, Shellingford, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7QA 
Tel: 01367 710301  email: office.3853@shellingford.oxon.sch.uk 

www.shellingford.oxon.sch.uk 

EASTER SERVICE  
Easter is the most important Christian festival of the year when Christians celebrate the resurrection 
of Jesus Christ. Our Easter Service will now be held on Wednesday 6th April at 2.00pm in St Faith’s 
Church, Shellingford.  The service will be led by the children and staff in Class 3 and lasts 
approximately 30 minutes.  We are pleased that we can now invite parents to join us at services, 
however, ask the following to still be respected:   
 

Only ONE PARENT per family to attend and to wear a face covering  
for the duration of the service. 

 
Please do not come to the Easter Service if you have any COVID-19 symptoms 

or have had a positive test result. 
 

You are welcome to take your child/ren home after the service. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF SHELLINGFORD SCHOOL (FoSS) 

 
FoSS EVENTS - FRIDAY 8TH APRIL 

 
 Easter Stall (1.30pm) on the village green.  There will be plenty of Easter treats on sale - so 

please bring some money! 
 Easter Hat competition.  Another fun and creative event for families!   There will be a prize for 

each Year Group. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
And please ‘save the date’ for the ‘Fun Day’ on Saturday 18th June – our big fundraising event for the 
school. 
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